
 

                                                                                                                   FOIA 2021-50 

Date:   July 2, 2021  

TO: Alexis Vadnais 
 avadnais@zoning-info.com 
  
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST  

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the City of North Augusta has received your Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) request the 2nd day of July 2021.  Such request has been forwarded to the 
appropriate department for response.  In addition, a copy of said request has been forwarded to the 
office of the City Attorney for his review. 

The City Attorney will make a determination as to whether the request is a proper request 
under the FOIA act.  The appropriate department will advise as to what materials, documents, etc. 
may be available.  That department will also provide information indicating the approximate time 
involved related to the retrieval of the documentation, and also the amount of material that would 
need to be copied in order to comply with the request.  At such time as a response is received from 
the City Attorney and the appropriate department, we will then notify you of the response of the 
City to your FOIA request.  In the event that the request is deemed appropriate and permissible 
under the FOIA act, we will advise you of same and also provide an estimate of the costs that 
would be related to responding to said request.  In the event that it is determined that the FOIA 
request is not proper and not permitted by the act, you’ll also be advised of that decision. 

A response to your request will be made within the time limits as established by section 
20-4-30(c) of the FOIA act.  Specifically, this requires that said response be provided within 10 
business days for any record requested that is less than 24 months old.  A request for a record that 
is more than 24 months old, is to be responded to within 20 business days from the date of the 
receipt of your request.  The City would not normally require the full period in order to respond, 
but reserves its right under the act to do so. 

The response as required by the Act as referred to in the above paragraph is NOT the 
delivery of the documents.  It is a response advising the person making the FOIA request of the 
City’s determination as to the public availability, of the requested public records.  The ACT further 
provides that if the request is granted, the document must be furnished or made available for 
inspection or copying no later than thirty (30) calendar days from the date on which the final 
determination as to the availability of the documents is made, unless the record are more than 
twenty-four (24) months old, in which case the Public Body is to provide such records no late than 
thirty-five (35) calendar days from the date on which the final determination was provided.  In the 
event that a deposit for the costs of providing the documentation is required, the providing of the 

Copy to:  
Kelly Zier - City Attorney 
La’Stacia Reese - Planning Tech 
Mark Timmerman - Superintendent of Building Standards 
Chris Fulton - Building Standards Secretary 
Charles Williams - Public Safety Captain  






